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Watts Remy

From: Eva Winchester <evahavah@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 8:37 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: bills

I want to let you know that I support SB931 and SB926.  
 
I live right up against the hills in Rockaway Beach, Oregon. Our water, wildlife, pets and the residents and tourists of our 
community are being poisoned. Please stop the pesticide spraying of our forests. According to three major universities, 
we are in the worst extinction event since the dinosaurs perished. It would be a life saving decision at this time to stop 
any poisoning we can of our world. Our future depends on this.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Eva Winchester 
Rockaway Beach, Oregon 
 
 


